Due to the global pandemic COVID-19,
all Study Abroad programs for 2020 were
cancelled.
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The Office of International Initiatives
established a memorandum of understanding
(MOU) with Federal University Espirito Santo
in Brazil.

Students were exchanged between Southeastern
and Niigata University, Japan.

This year, the fourth annual photo contest
awarded students in five different categories for
photos taken during their study abroad trips
and awarded faculty in four categories through
an online voting manner on social media

(Instagram) due to COVID-19.
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